
Agenda Item 10a. Overview of the Region F Initially Prepared Plan (IPP) 

Region F consultants will present an overview of the Region F Initially Prepared Plan 

(IPP). The consultant will highlight key changes from the 2016 Region F Water Plan and 

summarize the recommended water management strategies in the 2021 IPP. The Draft 

IPP was published to the Region F website (www.regionfwater.org) and distributed to the 

Planning Group for review on January 31, 2020. Since publication of the draft IPP, the 

following changes have been made:  

• Minor editorial changes and corrections  

• Addition of a new groundwater strategy for Pecos County Mining (Chapter 5E, 
County Water Management Plans) 

• Addition of a new existing supply for Ballinger (sales from Abilene in Region G) 
(Chapter 3, Water Supply Analysis and Chapter 4, Identification of Water Needs)  

• New unmet need for Martin County Irrigation (Chapter 5E, County Water 
Management Plans) 

• Addition of the TWDB database (DB22) reports in Appendix I, Database Reports 
 
This agenda item provides an opportunity for the RWPG to receive a presentation of the 

draft IPP to be considered in the subsequent agenda item.  Under this item the RWPG 

has the opportunity to provide final comments and suggest further revisions prior to the 

consideration of the IPP. 

 
Attachments:  
 

1. Updated IPP Chapters on www.regionfwater.org  
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